
 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR 
ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORIZATION 

/ WULA – SITE NOTICE 
 

 
Notice is hereby given in terms of Regulations published in Government Notice R982 
in Government Gazette No 38282, and published Listing Notice 1 GNR 327 of 2014 
identified in terms of 24(2) and 24D of the National Environmental Management Act, 
1998 (Act No 107 of 1998) as amended on 7 April 2017, that Nyezenhle Holdings (Pty) 
Ltd is in the process of lodging an application with the KZN Department of Economic 
Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs for Environmental Authorisation.  

The proposed project entails the development of large unit (cattle) facilities and 
associated infrastructure on Portion 1 of the Farm Sterkfontein No. 8501. The activity 
requires a basic assessment in terms of Section 24 and 24 (D) of the Act, as cited 
above. The site is located on Portion 1 of the Farm Sterkfontein No. 8501 within 
Dannhauser Local Municipality, Amajuba District, KwaZulu – Natal. The site co-
ordinates are:  28o 00’ 28.3“S 29o 57’ 10.4“E. 

It has to be noted that in the same breath the stakeholders are also advised of the 
notice of application for water use license to be submitted in due course to the 
Department of Water and Sanitation for the same development in terms of the WULA 
and Appeals Regulations, 2017, if necessary. 

All interested and affected parties (I & APs) are invited to register with Mondli 
Consulting Services as indicated below. All registered I & APs will be informed once 
the report is available. 
 
Registration and comments or more information can be obtained by phoning, faxing or e-
mailing M. Mthembu of Mondli Consulting Services. 
  
Cell: 0824187708 / 0736238989 
Email: bm@mmcs.co.za / mondlib@webmail.co.za  
 
Date of notice: 
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